
Inspections During the Month of July: 
  
July 6, 2010 
 
Good Morning, 
  
As your safety is ChamplainApartments.com priority we will be focusing on 
the yearly inspections during this month of July as follows: 
  
- 355 Pearl & 361 Pearl Street Window Operation Inspection, July 8th starting 
at about 9 AM. 
- Fire Extinguisher inspection for all apartments, July 14th through out the 
day 
- Smoke/Carbon monoxide Detectors battery check for all apartments, 
throughout the month. 
- 355 & 361 Pearl Street Sprinkler Testing.  Notification of the specific date to 
come. 
- 355 Pearl Street Alarm Testing.  Notification of the specific date to come. 
- City of Burlington Minimum Housing Inspection for all apartments.  
Notification of the specific date to come. 
  
Thank you all in advance for your assistance as your safety is a priority to us. 
 
My Best, 
 
Gene Richards 
343-9909 
generichards@generichards3.com 
www.champlainapartments.com 
 
 


